

Monthly Update

During June and July the children have



been enjoying the lovely hot weather, going out on trips and making use of the great outdoor areas we have. They have been doing lots of water activities, taking care of our

roof top garden and pets and generally having a blast!

Our friends at St Hugh's have been

joining us here at the Arc in our adventures. Some of the children from Rainbow room and St Hugh's



attended The Unicorn theatre for a production of 'Not now Bernard' which they all thoroughly enjoyed. Some of our younger children in Rainbow room

I had a trip to
I Southwark Park
where they had
a picnic in the
park and
enjoyed the
splash fountains.



Our babies in Sunshine room have been visiting the fountains at the Mayors building and have had a ball.

June/July 2018



39 Crosby Row London SE1 3YD



Staff News!

Please welcome our newest members of staff Lynsey in Sunshine room and Sharon in the reception area.

Also, wish Scott congratulations as he and his wife welcomed their little boy Theo!

Nursery App

At the beginning of the year we released our nursery app. We would like to encourage parents to download it as the app allows you to see everything that is going on at the nursery.

All parent correspondence will be sent out via the app too so that you are able to more easily find information such as permission slips for trips and the newsletter! There is also a message feature on the app where in the nursery are able to send a group message to all parents and you will receive the notification right from the app.

Download it from the apple app store or android store by searching for the

'Primary School App'

Type in the name of the nursery once downloaded and enter the pin (displayed in the nursery or available from the office team)

Primary School App

Patch and Peanut

As you may already be aware both the sunshine and rainbow rooms have bears that are sent home with the children to have adventures with. Please can we remind parents to return the bears after the adventures have been had at home so that other children can have their turn.

Open Day

We have an open day on Saturday the 14th July from 10am to 2pm, This is an opportunity for existing parents to come and see their child's learning journal and for new parents to see what fantastic things we do.

Sports Day

We will be holding our annual Sports day on Wednesday the 18th July in Tabard park at 10am. We are aiming for it to last about an hour and we would be happy to see parents attend to cheer on the children.

Appropriate clothing

Summer has arrived! It is so hot please remember that the children spend a lot of time outside and therefore bring them to nursery in appropriate clothing.



Nursery drawstring bags

As you may already be aware both Please be reminded that each of your the sunshine and rainbow rooms have bears that are sent home with the children to have clothing whilst at the nursery.

Unfortunately some parents are
Ibringing in larger hold alls/ rucksacks
and we are finding it hard to store
these. Please if you feel you do not
have enough room speak to the room
leader and we will try to accommodate another purple bag.

Inset Days for 2018

On the following days the nursery will be <u>CLOSED</u> for staff training

13th July 2018 21st December 2018



IMPORTANT SAFETY RULES:

Please Read

Please take note of the following rules which are for the safety and wellbeing of all children in the nursery.

- Please do not allow your child to press the exit button for the front door, and please ensure you close all doors and do not prop doors open for those behind you - these are important safety issues.
- Please ensure you close the gate at the top of the stairs to the Sunshine room properly. Shake it to check it has latched.
- Please do not allow your children to run in the corridor.
- Please leave your own toys at home, to avoid them getting lost or broken.

39 Crosby Row, London SE1 3YD